
HllARY B. ROSEN 
Executive Vice President 

February 22, 1993 

Mr. Steve Leggett 
National Film Preservation Board 
Library of Congress 
M/B/RS Division, LM-338 
Washington, DC a 20540 

Dear Mr. Leggett: 

The Recording Industry Association of America offers 
its support of the National Film Preservation Board's 
intent to address the issue of preservation and restoration 
of audio recordings from non-commerical sources of classic 
American film music. 

It is our strong belief that this art form of special 
sound recordings needs the same attention now being 
addressed to the preservation of our film heritage. Film 
scores are an integral part of this legacy and deserve 
restoration and preservation. 

Best Regards, 
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